SPECIAL MEETING AUGUST 8, 1988

Meeting was called to order at 9:35 a.m. by Supervisor James
Totten. Also present were Marcia Strong, clerk; Edgar
Scharrer, treasurer; Alvin Block and James Dorr, trustees.

Supervisor explained that State had run out of money for
Michigan Youth Corps program on Friday, August 5. Motion

by Scharrer, supported by Dorr to keep two of the three
Youth Corps people working at township expense at Youth
Corps rate ($3.35 per hour) for three more weeks. Motion
carried. (Third worker granted an extension by MYC program.)

Supervisor discussed proposed escrow agreement with board
members.

Motion to adjourn at 10:40 a.m. by Dorr, supported by Block.
Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk
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